
MEDIA ADVISORY

January 4, 2007

Inaugural Meeting of the DSBN

The Chair and members of the District School Board of Niagara wish to

extend and invitation to you to attend the Inaugural Meeting of the District

School Board of Niagara.

7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, January 9, 2007

Education Centre, 191 Carlton Street, St. Catharines

- 30  -

*** Please note - Copies of the Chair’s Address will be available immediately following the
Board Meeting. I will also be distributing them, by fax to media that evening. ***

Reference:
Tara Hall, Communications Officer, 905-641-1550 ext. 4160

District School Board of Niagara
191 Carlton Street * St. Catharines * ON *  L2R 7P4 * 1-905-641-1550 *  Fax: 1-905-685-8511
Warren Hoshizaki, Director of Education and Secretary


